
ondayðFriday: 7:15 a.m., 9:00 a.m. 

Saturday: 9:00 a.m., 5:30 p.m. 
Sunday: 7:30 a.m., 9:00 a.m., 10:30 a.m., 12:00 p.m., 6:00 p.m.  
 

Reverend Daniel F. Swift, Pastor, father_dan@smlparish.org 

Reverend Carlos A. Florez, Parochial Vicar, cflorez@smlparish.org 

Deacon Ken Motylinski 

Deacon Timothy R. Collins 

Deacon Joseph Tedeschi 

Susan B. Kraemer, Business Administrator 

Christine Brandt, Pastoral Associate 

Jean E. Hoover, School Principal

MaryPat Scordato, Director of Religious Education 

Sister Regina McCalla, SSJ, Liturgy/Music Coordinator 

Linda Xerri, Parish Youth Minister 

Georgiana Francisco, Minister of Evangelization and Marketing 

Harry Meshirer, Parish Bookkeeper 

Nancy Finan, Candace Corrado, Administrative Assistants 

William P. Kiernan,  Michael Maher, Parish Trustees 
 

Monday - Friday: 9:00 a.m.- 4:00 p.m.  
 

Website Address: http://www.smlparish.org 

Email Address: email@smlparish.org 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/smlparish 

School Website: http://www.smlschool.org 

Knights of Columbus: http://www.Medfordknights.org 

ñGod is rich in mercy, 

because of His boundless love for us.ò  Ephesians 2:4 tells us Godôs 

love knows no boundaries and neither does St. Mary of the Lakes. 

New parishioners, regardless of where they live, are welcome and 

encouraged to register at our parish. Registration forms are  

available at the doors of the church, in the parish office, and on our 

website at smlparish.org. Click on contact us/registration. 

 
Confessions are heard on Satur-

days after 9:00 a.m. Mass and at 4:30 p.m. You may also call the 
parish office to make an appointment for a different time.  
 

Please call the parish office anytime or 

speak to one of the priests after Mass. 
 

Baptisms are celebrated on the second 

and fourth Sundays of the month. Parents must attend a Baptism 
Preparation Session prior to their childôs Baptism. Sponsors also are 
encouraged to attend. Call the parish office (609) 654-8208, Ext. 110 
as early as possible to make the necessary arrangements. 
 

Congratulations to our engaged  

couples. Call (609) 654-8208, Ext. 117 to make arrangements for 
your wedding. We suggest you call at least a year in advance. 
 

If you or someone you know is  

considering becoming a Catholic Christian or if you were baptized 
Catholic but never received First Communion and/or Confirmation, 
call (609) 654-8208, Ext.113. There are no tests to pass or fail. 
There is only faith to give and share.  
 

Every Thursday after 9:00 a.m. Mass, 

concluding with Benediction at 7:00 p.m. 
 

The Sacraments are available to anyone con-

fined to home or institution. Please contact the parish office if you 
know anyone who is unable to get to church.  
 

Parish Office  40 Jackson Road 654-8208 Ext.110 

Parish Health Ministry   654-8208  Ext.610 

St. Mary of the Lakes School 196 Route 70 654-2546  Ext.210 

Parish Religious Education 196 Route 70 654-2546 Ext.310 

Parish Youth Minister 40 Jackson Road 654-2546 Ext.111 

St. Vincent de Paul 1 Jones Road 953-0021  

http://www.Medfordknights.org


 

Page 2 556 

  Saturday  September 24 

 5:30 p.m. Joanne MaGrannðHer mother and brother 

   Sunday  September 25 

 7:30 a.m. Margaret JefferiesðThe Clancy Family 

 9:00 a.m. Al TumolilloðSociety of St. Vincent de Paul 

 10:30 a.m. Joseph AmbricoðMr. and Mrs. Louis 

  DiVentura 

 12:00 p.m. Tiel EwingðSociety of St. Vincent de Paul 

 6:00 p.m. For Our Parishioners 

   Monday  September  26 

 7:15 a.m. Jerry CloudðThe Jobes Family 

 9:00 a.m. Tiel EwingðSML Clergy, Staff and Parishioners 

 Tuesday September 27 

 7:15 a.m. Deceased Member of the Society of St. 

  Vincent de Paul 

 9:00 a.m. Kevin PetrucelliðJohn and Toni Brescia 

  Collette NealðMarilyn Crawford 

Wednesday September 28 

 7:15 a.m. For Our Parishioners 

 9:00 a.m. Margaret and Martin BurnsðThe Devlin Family 

  Jerry CloudðThe Myers Family 

 Thursday September 29 

 7:15 a.m. For Our Parishioners 

 9:00 a.m. John GanserðSML Clergy, Staff and Parishioners 

  Michael VaheyðSML Clergy, Staff and Parishioners 

     Friday  September 30 

 7:15 a.m. Douglas Paul JoyceðJoan McMillin 

  Louis PogodaðRuth Pogoda 

 9:00 a.m. Jim and Rose OôBrien (living) 55th Wedding 

  Anniversary)ðThe Laughlin Family 

  Saturday  October 1 

 9:00 a.m. Theresa Ann Hess (living)ðHer Family 

  Kenneth ScuppðHis Family 

 5:30 p.m. Elizabeth GilliganðKen and Joanne Bodzioch 

   Sunday  October 2 

 7:30 a.m. For Our Parishioners 

 9:00 a.m. Deceased Members of Daughters of  

  St. Therese 

 10:30 a.m. Al TumolilloðHis Friends 

 12:00 p.m. Ann Francis GroveðEdward and Ann Callan 

 6:00 p.m. Richard CrosbyðThe Curcic Family 

Long-term prayer requests (those 

over a year old) will not be 

published individually, but will be 

prayed for at each Mass, as will 

the following: Joseph Aromando, Sr., Carmela Bonfrisco, 

Elaine Boshko, Jane Branin, Mark Bricker, Bruce Bunning, 

Donna Burtis, Sr. Cathryn Byrne, Michael Codianni, Brooke 

Conklin, Alice DôOrisio, Bernadette DiAndrea, Gladys Gail 

Donnelly, Lisa Dyonda, Baby Dyonda, Harriet Galasso, Cathy 

Gargiulo, Thomas Hanley, Jean Harley, Sawyer Michael 

Howarth, Nicholas Iannuzzi, Susan Janice, Neil Johnson, 

Morgan Kelly, Monica Kinsella, Cheryl Klimaszewski Sorino, 

Maureen Layman, Michelle MacDonald Bendell, Terry 

McKenna, Daniel Mensel, Joseph Mooney, Jean Newland, 

Carollane Piazza, Anita Platania, Joseph Ranoldo, Cathryn 

Roberts, Alissa Rose Rorie, Helen Rotyliano, Joseph Rowan, 

Jenet Ruland, Susan Sabo Bisio, Carol Santos, Harold G. 

Schultz, Bill Skanes, Michael Simpkins, Marilyn Smith, 

Colleen Sorbello, Patricia Thomas, Cole Tronzo, and Jamie 

Westphal  

LTJG Kevin Hickey, Ensign Sean  
Hickey, Lt. William Hock, USAF; Private 
John Anderson, C1C Kyle Brandt, USA; 
Captain Matthew Sturgis, USA, Spc. 
Nicholas Graham; 1

st
 Lt. Erin Corcoran, 

USA; 1
st  
LT Katherine Collins, USA; Lt. 

Matthew Knepper, USN, LTJG Jeremy 
Griffin, USN; Pvt. Nicholas Lawrence, USA; GM3 David 
Lewis, USN; Brigadier General Steve Gilland, US Army, 
Jonathan Ross, Combat Medic USN 

Thank you for your service to our country! 

Please pray for the soul of  

Edward Callan 

and keep his family in your prayers. 

The point is this: whoever sows sparingly will also reap 
sparingly, and whoever sows bountifully will also reap 
bountifully. Each one must give as he has decided in his 
heart, not reluctantly or under compulsion, for God loves 
a cheerful giver.                                2 Corinthians 9:6-7 

 
Altar flowers for todayôs Masses and throughout the week, 

were graciously donated in memory of 

Louis Pogoda 
by His Wife, Ruth  

      First Announcement 

     George Piech and Kate Gras 

Church Offertory Collection for Sunday, September 18, 2016 

Donations In Cash $2,813.42  

Donations In Envelopes $25,086.00  

Average Envelope Gift $32.45 

Total Number of Envelopes 859 

St. Vincent de Paul  (Poor Boxes) $210.00 
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Everything in Jesus speaks of mercy. Nothing 

in him is devoid of compassion.   Pope Francis 

This weekend and the weekend of October 8thð9th, 
the Women's Auxiliary will be selling blocks for 
Eagles tickets. Donations for this sale will be added 
to the 1st Way of Burlington County Charity Golf 
Tournament held on October 17th. 1st Way of 
Burlington helps with an unplanned pregnancy, 
medical, legal, and psychological support, shelter, 
education and adoption guidance. Tickets are for the 
Eagles vs Giants game on December 22nd at 8:00 
p.m., Section 205, Row 8. Cost is $15.00 for a block 
or $25.00 for two. For information, contact Anne at 
(215) 870-7712 or annefinan@comcast.net. 

We are offering 8 

additional prizes so 

we can share the 

winnings with more 

ticket buyers. First 

prize is 25% of all 

cash received; 

then we have 10 

more prizes, each equal to 2 İ % of all sales.  

Tickets are $25 each or a booklet of 5 tickets for 

$100.  Please try and sell tickets to your family 

members, neighbors, co-workers and friends. The 

greater number of tickets sold means a greater 

return for each winner. Sales to date have 

amounted to over $14,000.  

Childrenôs Church begins today, Sunday, 
September 25th, during the 10:30 a.m. Mass.  All 4 
and 5 year olds are invited to the Emmaus Center 
where they will pray, sing, play and learn about 
Godôs love and this weekôs Gospel reading.  At the 
conclusion, the children will be brought over to the 
Church through the doors across from the rectory to 
join their parents for the rest of Mass.  Parents, 
please sit in that section of Church so it is easy for 
your children (and us) to find you! 

On Sunday, October 9th,  after each of the 7:30, 9, 
and 10:30 a.m. Masses, we will be offering 
refreshments in the Emmaus Center.  Stop in after 
Mass to visit with fellow parishioners, enjoy a hot or 
cold beverage with a bagel or donut.  We have 
gluten free snacks, too! For further information, 
contact Millie Linette at (609) 668-1673. 

Last Sunday at all Masses, members of the adult 
choir spoke on behalf of their ministry, asking new 
members to join. If you would like to schedule a 
weekend for your ministry  to have a ñminuteò at the 
end of announcements, contact Christine Brandt, 
Pastoral Associate, at (609) 654-8208, Ext.  113 or 
cbrandt@smlparish.org. 

In Matthew 4:19, Jesus says, ñCome after me and I 
will make you fishers of men.ò  Jesus speaks,  we 
follow. Y.E.S. invites all 9th through  12th graders to 
ñCome and SeeéCheck Us out!ò on  Sunday, 
October 2nd  from 7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. We will 
hold a bonfire under the backyard tent behind the 
Emmaus Center for a hot dog roast to officially kick-
off our new ministry year. Bring a friend, bring 
your appetite, and check Y.E.S., Sr. High Out!  For 
more information or to RSVP, contact 
lxerri@smlparish.org or call the office at Ext. 111. 

This coming Thursday, September 29th, Father 
Dan begins a four-week adult scripture study on the 
Gospel of John from 7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. in the 
Emmaus Center. Father Dan will provide 
background on the Gospel of John and an in-depth 
study of the apostleôs Book of Signs (John 1-12). 
To register, sign up at the Jackson Road entrance. 
Remaining classes are Thursday, October 6th, 
13th, and 27th from 7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. BYOB 
(bring your own Bible), a canned good for the food 
pantry, and a friend or family member. New 
American Bibles will be sold for $6.00 at class. 

As a part of our One Hundred 
Days of Discipleship, you are 
all invited to An Afternoon with 
internationally famous singer 
Janet Devlin today, Sunday, 

September 25th at 3:00 p.m. Concert benefits the 
Phyliss C. Badame Scholarship Fund for the Arts 
and Y.E.S. Youth Ministry 2017 Habitat for Humanity 
trip. 

mailto:annefinan@comcast.net
mailto:cbrandt@smlparish.org
mailto:lxerri@smlparish.org
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Registration and enrollment for the upcoming 
school year continues at St. Mary of the Lakes 
School. Celebrating 60+ Years of Catholic  
education, we are proud to offer: 

§ Academically Competitive/Spiritually  
Enriching Curriculum 

§ State-of-the-Art Computer/Science Labs 

§ Core Values, Championship Sports,  
Community Service 

§ Full/Half-Day Pre-School, Full-Day K-8, with 
Financial Aid Available 

§ Bus Service To/From Most Communities 

§ Before/After School Care 

Parents considering enrolling their child/children 
can call (609) 654-2546, Ext. 210 for a 
registration packet or a school tour. 

A Virtus training will be held at the parish meeting 
room at the back of the School tomorrow evening, 
September 26th, at 6:00 p.m. Register online at 
Virtus.org or contact MaryPat Scordato at (609) 
654-2546, Ext. 315. Or  check the website for 
additional sessions at SML or neighboring 
parishes. Virtus is a Diocesan program for adults 
who work closely with children and teenagers. The 
Diocese of Trenton requires that anyone who has 
regular contact with children and young people 
(employees and volunteers) attend a Virtus 
session.   

Merion Mercy Academy hosts an Open 
House on Sunday, October 9th, from 12:00 
p.m. to 8:00 p.m. Mass will be celebrated in 
the convent chapel at 11:00 a.m.  

The Scholarship and Entrance Exam will be given 
on Saturday, October 29th from 9:00 a.m. to 12:30 
p.m. The make-up date is November 5th. The 
Application/Test Registration should be completed 
by October 26th and can be completed online at 
www.merion-mercy.com.  

Thursday, October 27th at 7 p.m. (check-in begins at 
6:30).  Learn how we empower todayôs students to 
find their purpose through academics, arts and 
spirituality. Meet our faculty, students, coaches and 
administration, tour the campus, and ñCatch the 
Spiritò at www.camdencatholic.org/openhouse.  

SMLS Families are our greatest asset -- both in your 
presence at school and in your words and 
actions.  Help us spread the word about our great 
school! Get your new SMLS sticker and display it so 
that others can see your school spirit!   As an added 
bonus, if a member of the SML Marketing Committee 
sees your car with the SML sticker parked around 
town you will receive a chance to win some great 
prizes in their October drawing!  Extra stickers are in 
the parish office and at the back of the church.  

Saint Mary of the Lakes Alumni (Class of 2003), Dr. 
Lindsay Gallagher, will be featured on a new show 
on the Animal Planet TV Network entitled, Life at Vet 
U. The show airs October 1st at 10:00 p.m. Animal 
Planet followed several 4th year students during their 
last year at Penn Vet School and goes behind the 
scenes to show what vet school really is like, 
including clips on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram 
all named Dr. Lindsay Gallagher. You can visit her 
website at www.drlindsaygallagher.com. We are all 
so proud of Lindsayôs accomplishments! 

Tickets are $10 eachðbuy two, get one free. Weekly 
cash prizes. Tickets on sale now until October 11th 
and can be purchased after Masses this weekend!  

Celebrate the fall and new school 
year on October 28th from 7:00 
p.m. to 11:0 p.m. at Octoberfest, a 
fundraising event for the Class of 

2017. Dinner, wine, and beer included in the ticket 
cost. Tickets are $40 per person. DJ Music, Beer 
Tasting, Live/Silent Auctions. Location: St. Mary of 
the Lakes School, Route 70, Medford. For 
information, contact Christal Pinto at 
mom_of_3@comcast.net. 

http://www.camdencatholic.org/openhouse
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Check out the new Facebook page created by the 
Young Adult Ministry! This is a great place to see what 
we have been up to and to stay updated for future 
events! Visit http://www.facebook.com/
medfordmillennialministry and ñLikeò us!   

Theology on Tap is becoming the place to be 
with area Millennials! 

 

The Young Adult Ministry did a great job selling 
ñKeep the Faithò T-Shirts at the parish picnic to 
help Father Carlosô next trip to Colombia. 

Father Dan will be leading a 
bus trip to Emmitsburg, MD 
on Thursday, October 20th to 
visit the Basilica of St. 
Elizabeth Ann Seton (Holy 
Door) at the Motherhouse of 
the Daughters of Charity, and 
Mt. St. Maryôs Seminary 
(Father Danôs alma mater), 
where Mass will be offered.  

The bus will leave St. Mary of the Lakes at 7:30 
a.m. and will arrive around 11:00 a.m. Pilgrims 
will enjoy a buffet lunch at The Mountain Gate 
Restaurant and also visiting the Grotto of 
Lourdes. Autumn is a beautiful time of year to 
visit the seminary which lays at the foot of St. 
Maryôs Mountain. 

The bus will return by 9:00 p.m. Cost is $50.00, 
which includes lunch, bus, and driver tip. Contact 
the parish office at (609) 654-8208, Ext. 117 for 
reservations. 

Passports to Discipleship with a 
schedule of ministry events for the 
next 100 days can be found at the 
entrance of the church. Be sure to 
take one and have it stamped 
whenever attending an event and also 
fill out your name/email at the event 

so that you will be eligible to win a special prize 
on December 18th.    

SMLôs inquirers learn about God and His plan 
during RCIA this past Sunday. 

Peace begins with a smile. Every time you 

smile at someone it is an action of love, a gift 

to that person, a beautiful thing.  

     St. Theresa of Calcutta 

http://www.facebook.com/medfordmillennialministry
http://www.facebook.com/medfordmillennialministry

